
Talent Hunt 

 

The Department of Applied Sciences and Humanities organized a talent hunt 

competition for B.Tech 1st-year students on December 23, 2023.The event was 

aimed at providing a platform for the students to showcase their talent in 

various categories, including dancing, singing, and poetry. 

The competition witnessed an overwhelming response from the students. The 

participants displayed great enthusiasm and passion for their art, which made 

the competition a grand success. Stars showcased a diverse range of dance 

styles, including classical, contemporary, hip-hop, and Bollywood. The judges 

were impressed with the participants' energy, creativity, and synchronization 

with the music. 

Singers exhibited their vocal range, control, and emotion in their performances. 

The judges appreciated the participants' song selection.  

Poets presented their original poems on various themes. The participants 

demonstrated their flair for language, literary devices, and creativity in their 



performances. The judges praised the participants' delivery, depth, and impact of 

their poems.  

Overall, the talent hunt competition organized by the ASH department was a 

huge success. The event provided a platform for the B.Tech 1st-year students to 

showcase their artistic talent, and it was a great opportunity for them to learn 

from each other and hone their skills. The event was well-organized, and the 

judges were impressed with the quality of performances. We hope to organize 

more such events in the future to promote and encourage the artistic talents of 

our students. 

 

 


